tilstock is learning tilstock is reflecting tilstock is smiling tilstock is aspiring tilstock is nurturing tilstock is achieving



NEWSLETTER ISSUE 5 FRIDAY 16TH MARCH 2018

Reading You may have noticed that the children have been bringing home books with new levels on them. The books are matched to the reading ages of the children. If you would like to know more about how reading is changing at Tilstock, please come to the Reading Launch event next week!

Year 6 SAT's Workshop

If you were unable to get to the Year 6 information evening outlining the tests which the Year 6 pupils will be sitting in May, please call in to get a copy of the presentation or if you would like to know more, please speak to Mr Spicer.



Superheroes and Princesses Day

The pupils and staff have been enjoying a superheroes and princesses themed day. Children were involved in mask making and testing their super powers on an assault course.





Sports Relief Mile

The children in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be visiting Sir John Talbot's on Friday 23rd March to take part in the Sport Relief Mile. Children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 will be running the mile on our school field. Could all pupils please wear sports kit for the day. The children who are running the mile at SJT will also be bringing home a sponsorship form, with any proceeds going to Sports Relief



T: 01948 880347

E: tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk

W: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk



Science Taster Day at SJT

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils had a great time at Sir John Talbot's School this week as they learnt about the planetarium, looking at stars and space, as well as conducting experiments on gravity and air resistance and finally looking at the different colours chemicals turn flames.









Upcoming Events

You should have a received a letter giving details of several parent events coming up. These include:

- Reading Launch Event -Thursday 22nd March at 2:45pm
- Parent Consultation Afternoon -Tuesday 27th March at 1pm – 6pm
- Residential Information Evening -Thursday 26th April at 3:30pm

New Uniform

Thank you for providing us with your views and comments in relation to the new Tilstock Primary School and Nursery branding and uniform. On Tuesday 27th March during Parent's Consultation Afternoon 1-6pm there will be a final opportunity to share your views. We hope to see as many parents as possible there.

Mr. Spicer's Riddle



Using only addition, how do you add eight 8's and get the number 1000?

